
 
 
 

Haris Ginis 
Technical Manager 
Leave to Construct Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 
 
 

tel 416-495-5827 
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EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com  
 

Enbridge Gas Inc.   
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario  
M2J 1P8  
 

 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
 
September 18, 2023 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas” or the “Company”) 

 Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No. EB-2022-0157 
Panhandle Regional Expansion Project 
Extension Request 

 
Within its Procedural Order No. 6 dated July 28, 2023, the OEB established a 
procedural timeline that included a deadline for Enbridge Gas to file written responses 
to OEB staff and intervenor interrogatories on its amended application by September 
26, 2023. Additionally, on August 25, 2023, Enbridge Gas filed a letter which provided a 
list of interrogatory and undertaking responses currently on the record which can be 
updated to reflect the Company’s June 16, 2023 amended application. In the letter, 
Enbridge Gas stated that it would file updates to those responses on September 26, 
2023, at the same time which the Company is due to file its responses to OEB staff and 
intervenor interrogatories on its amended application. 
 
On September 11 and 12, 2023, nine parties submitted interrogatories on Enbridge 
Gas’s amended application, in addition to the interrogatory and undertaking responses 
which the Company identified would be updated.  
 
Because of the volume of information to be considered and to provide sufficient time for 
Enbridge Gas to develop comprehensive responses to the new interrogatories while 
ensuring consistency and clarity with respect to the updated interrogatory and 
undertaking responses, the Company is requesting an extension to file its responses to 
the new interrogatories, updated interrogatory responses, and updated undertaking 
responses by October 3, 2023. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Haris Ginis 
Technical Manager, Leave to Construct Applications 
 
c.c.  Charles Keizer (Torys)  

Tania Persad (Enbridge Gas Counsel)  
Zora Crnojacki (OEB Staff)  
Intervenors (EB-2022-0157) 
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